
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
A Public Hearing will be held at 5:30 p.m. 
on Tuesday, June 11, 2013, at the Crossville 
City Hall regarding the proposed FY2013-
14 budget for the City of Crossville. All 
interested persons are invited to attend. 
Copies of the proposed budget are available 
for review in the Finance Director’s office 
in the Crossville City Hall located at 392 N. 
Main Street.

Sally Oglesby, MMC
City Clerk


